
I was wondering how we can use a criteria that will allow our isolated students to get justice.  

 
The amount of mail deliveries per week may be a guide to isolation.  Most people who live close 
enough to educational facilities without having to be relocated would receive mail delivery every day.   
Anyone living in isolated areas receive less deliveries.  This would eliminated students living in 
Sydney with Mum and Dad but declaring they live away from home as they would still be receiving 
mail delivery to that address every day.  I realise this still doesn't help students who live in Dubbo or 
Narromine for example but would help students who live out of these large towns or cities who 
previously would have received Youth Allowance under the old scheme.  I would imagine this would 
not be difficult to find out as Australia Post would have the information.   

 
We thank you for your dedication to amend this total disregard for our younger generations 
educational opportunities.  No thanks to the so called elected politicians - here for the people???? I 
don't think so.  Maybe if we move to another country Julia might then show some compassion and 
understanding. 

 


